
 

 

CIPC INVITES YOU TO A WEBINAR 

 

 
Is your Business up to date with its Annual Returns? 

 
 

FINAL DEREGISTRATION OF COMPANIES AND CLOSE CORPORATION AN ANNUAL RETURN 
DEREGISTRATION PROCESS 

 
CIPC will be commencing the final deregistration of all companies and close corporations which have been in 

Annual Return Deregistration process for more than three (3) years and for which the notification process 
as per Companies Regulation, 40 have been completed. 

 

 
 

DATE:  Wednesday, 31 January 2024 
 

TIME:  10h00 – 11h30 
 
 

The webinar will be streamed live on CIPC Facebook and YouTube. 
No need to register.  Simply follow theCIPC on Facebook or subscribe to theCIPC on YouTube. 


